
Community Orchard Project Update 

 

Dear Parishioners, 

The Shotley Community Orchard is coming along very well. Thank you to the organiser and project 
leader Peta Hillier, the generous donations from residents who sponsored the trees, the Community 
Payback team, Parish Councillors and volunteers who helped throughout the process and the kind 
neighbours who provided drinks during works. The third picture illustrates just some of the rubbish that 
has been collected and will be disposed of very soon. This is a long term project, with further grounds 
improvements, meadow flower planting and wildlife habitat provision in the pipeline. If you wish to be 
part of the group, please contact Peta Hillier directly. Many thanks. Photos courtesy of kind parishioner. 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

https://www.facebook.com/peta.hillier.3?fref=gs&__tn__=%2CdK-R-R&eid=ARD4Qitls64iYec8l0pmYN5Rzi6Rx7ZuRYHf35U5m3lvfKbOhlkMn6tmd6p8PUOe3o8Uc8Mq6KTMzGom&dti=158225800893071&hc_location=group
https://www.facebook.com/peta.hillier.3?fref=gs&__tn__=%2CdK-R-R&eid=ARA1kkZogylf0jrK9UibpE8gCCPUk0z8-ee5fQ0GbOdSoHycAaXCNp4seOafERH-8EwYvjGnI322Ip5S&dti=158225800893071&hc_location=group
https://www.facebook.com/photo.php?fbid=913210245763324&set=pcb.2649891875059772&type=3&ifg=1&__tn__=HH-R&eid=ARANH7QrV72wlJzMSaBYrGulywbjfjcNa-83u77bwMLG6kpixAGu8oW-oazPQ9k5Nf8xtblJtt7npB_J
https://www.facebook.com/photo.php?fbid=913210405763308&set=pcb.2649891875059772&type=3&ifg=1&__tn__=HH-R&eid=ARBR-55hkNC9Gz4Ir5DPfC08g6SojWDWambgcbg8h6UEbxYyA3yuEQAH1JPY0FFDW0GuJBQgCk3oS5vq
https://www.facebook.com/photo.php?fbid=913210442429971&set=pcb.2649891875059772&type=3&ifg=1&__tn__=HH-R&eid=ARBCUeFwfFTgkpN_AkHdjLTXsKER5_fLtMLCUV5EBygDMHwp_uJ2sxjn1ld9WpD4h79_y1EROMB9eQUx

